Minutes from Walden Woods
Village Council Meeting, 

September, 20, 2011.
Present: 

Barry Towers, Susan Atwater, Joe Sikora

Call To Order
Barry called the meeting to order at 7:05pm 

Approval of the minutes
The minutes of the July meeting were approved as submitted,
Financial Report
Barry indicated that expenses were closely tracking the 2011 budgets and do not indicate any problems at this time. Income is slightly lagging the plan due to slow payment of insurance premiums. No problems anticipated.

Old Business
Landscaping work has been approved and scheduled to complete the work started in  2010 .

New Business
Driveway and stone wall repairs   on the Knoll have been approved and contracted.  but not yet started. Peter Debischop will review this with Jeff on this Friday’s walk-around .Budgets for 2012 are in the process of being developed. All unit owners were encouraged to contact a board member if they are aware of any new requirements for next year. 
Homeowners Forum
Ruth Johnson , 22 Ivy Lane suggested  that the Walden Woods  standards need to be updated, distributed and enforced. Barry indicated that the WW  Standards committee is in the process of reviewing the current Standards and initiating a community- wide walk-around to check on compliance.

Next Meeting 
Tuesday, October.18.2011 7:00pm
Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 9:05pm
Respectfully submitted:                                        Approved:
Joseph Sikora

